
 
September 18, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Ventura Foods is experiencing a supply constraint on a key ingredient for our Hidden Valley® Original 

Ranch® products due to a wide-scale disruption at our supplier’s operations. Currently, we anticipate 

some outages over the next two to three weeks on our Hidden Valley® Original Ranch® products.  

 

Any Hidden Valley® products that are not the Original Ranch® flavor will not be impacted.  

 

In the case of a shortage on a Hidden Valley® Original Ranch® item, we have identified product 

replacements to fill in orders temporarily. If an appropriate substitution is available for your order, the 

Customer Solutions Team will offer you the replacement directly.   

 

 
 

We will continue to keep you informed as our supplier gets back up and running and their operations 

start to return to normal. We appreciate your understanding in this matter.   

 

Ventura Foods  


